
Six Rivers Lodge No. 106 –
June 2024
My Brothers,

Here’s whats happening at Six Rivers Lodge in June. We start
the month with a” Celebration of Life” for our dear departed
brother, Brother Herman Bouler. A man who lived a full and
adventurous life. He was a member of Semper Virens  Lodge and
Six Rivers Lodge. He was a Mason’s Mason, always ready to help
a brother with a smile and firm handshake; he will truly be
missed.  We  will  be  holding  a  Masonic  Funeral  for  Brother
Herman on June 1st at 2:00 PM at the Six Rivers Lodge in
Bayside; all are welcome.

On June 15th, we will be holding the Annual District Trap
Shoot at the Humboldt Trap Club in McKinleyville starting at
10 AM and running until 2 PM with a BBQ lunch at Noon. All
district lodges are invited to attend. 

On June 18th, we will hold our annual Festive Board at Six
Rivers Lodge starting at 6:00PM.

Eastern Star will be preparing the meal of beef stew and
appropriate sides. There will be seven toasts with fines for
those who cannot handle there “cannons”, bring plenty of $1’s.
Please RSVP as there is no charge.

Looking ahead to July, we will be raising Brother Charlie
Johnson to the degree of Master Mason on July 13th at 11:00 AM
at Worshipful Steve Jacobs forest Hide-a-way. Lunch will be at
Noon followed by the degree at 1 PM; all Master Masons are
welcome.

Photos from the recent Fellowship Barbecue with Humboldt Lodge
No. 79:
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Fraternally,

George Durfee, WM


